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Agreement for Construction of the OC Streetcar Project

On December 11, 2017, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors authorized
the issuance of an invitation for bids for construction of the OC Streetcar project. Bids were received
in accordance with the Orange County Transportation Authority’s Board of Directors-approved public
works procurement procedures.  Board of Directors’ approval is requested to execute the agreement.

A. Find AECOM, Energy & Construction, Inc., the apparent low bidder, as non-responsive due to
failure to meet the federal program requirement for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
participation.

B. Find Stacy and Witbeck/Herzog, a joint venture, the third low bidder, as non-responsive due to
failure to meet the federal program requirement for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
participation.

C. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Agreement No. C-7-1904
between the Orange County Transportation Authority

and Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, the lowest responsive, responsible bidder, in the amount
of $220,538,649, for construction of

the OC Streetcar project.

D. Amend the Orange County Transportation Authority’s Fiscal Year 2018-19 Budget by
$81,000,000, to accommodate Agreement No. C-7-1904 for construction of the OC Streetcar
project.
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